
July 26, 1996 

 

 

 

Ms. Jacqueline Beusse 

190 Roseland Avenue 

Essex Falls, NJ 07021 

 

Dear Ms. Beusse: 

 

Per our telephone conversation of July 25, 1996, I have enclosed a copy of sample documents 

released by the Board that pertain to Mark Lane. 

 

As always, thank you for your continued interest in the work of  the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure 


